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Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

Rancho Olivo Vineyards Special Use Permit

Karie Russo <karierusso@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 6, 2015 at 8:55 PM
To: planning@edcgov.us

Cc: rich.stewart@edcgov.us, lewis.ridgeway@edcgov.us, tom.heflin@edcgov.us, walter. mathews@edcgov.us,
brian.shinault@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, charlene.tim@edcgov.us, aaron.mount@edcgov.us

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing to implore you not to grant the Special Use Permit Revision (S08-0012R) for Rancho Olivo
Vineyards. My family and | are residents in Cameron Estates. We moved here several years ago because the
rural neighborhood was exactly the setting we wanted to raise a family in. | have deep concems for the safety of
the residents, and my two small children should you grant the request of Olivo Vineyards. Rancho Olivo
Vineyards has already violated their original permit, holding over 20 events in 2013. Please do not grant them the
special use permit to allow these events and wine tasting to continue. These type of events increase traffic, and
paired with alcohol assumption, create a very dangerous environment for us. My children bike ride on the streets
- we, the residents, love that Cameron Estates is a place where people can jog, ride horses and enjoy the calm
and safe setting that comes with living in the country. We have all moved to here because we cherish the rural
lifestyle. Please, do not take that away from us.

Sincerely,
Karie Russo
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